Late Comments: JESS Review of NDA Comments
2/1/2010

The JESS reviewed all the comments submitted and found the majority were “legal” and/or beyond the scope of the JESS’s expertise.  The exceptions where the JESS felt they could provide input to the NAESB WEQ EC are as follows:

· Based on the WECC comments 1, 2, and 3, the JESS recommends re-titling section 3 from “Recommended Standard” to “Recommended”.

· Based on the WECC comments 1, 2, and 3, the JESS recommends replacing the section 3’s “Recommended Standard” text and the text in section 4.b with:
· With the approval of this recommendation, all electric industry entities will be required to sign this non-disclosure agreement with NAESB as a condition to utilize the Electric Industry Registry (EIR) when the TSIN registry function transfers to NAESB.  The EIR will replace the NERC TSIN registry that provides data necessary for e-Tagging and OASIS.  As a result, entities that have not signed the non-disclosure agreement will not be registered in the EIR and will be unable to participate in e-Tagging, OASIS, or any other application that utilizes EIR data. 
· The JESS determined WECC’s item “f” In section 1 of the agreement is not necessary because item “b” in section 1 covers the distribution of information performed by the e-Tag Authority Service.
· The JESS recommends adopting WECC’s suggested language item “i” in section 1 of the agreement because it covers a broader set of possible conditions and because the previous “eight day” language is not completely consistent with NAESB OASIS business practice standards. 
· The JESS recommends the NAESB WEQ EC consider the MISO comment/question regarding the nature of the recommendation.

· The JESS recommends adopting the SRS’s suggestion to use “ETS Data” and “Recipient” as a term through-out the document.
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